
 

                    El Dorado Irrigation District 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Solar Power Purchase Agreements for the Installation of  

Photovoltaic Systems on District Property Located at  
El Dorado Hills and Deer Creek Wastewater Treatment Plants 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado Irrigation District Board of Directors  
will conduct a public hearing during the District’s regular Board meeting on Monday,  
August 12, 2019 at 9:00 A.M. 
 
The public hearing will be held at the EID’s Customer Service Building, 2890 Mosquito 
Road, Placerville, California 95667. 
 
The Board will consider entering into solar power purchase agreements for the installation 
of photovoltaic systems on the property of the District.  At this meeting, the Board will hold a 
public hearing on and consider a resolution to adopt findings required by Government Code 
Section 4217.12 regarding anticipated energy cost savings and other benefits the District 
may receive if the Board decides to enter into the power purchase agreement.  
 
Any protest pertaining to the regularity or sufficiency of the proceedings shall be in writing 
and shall clearly set forth the irregularities and defects to which the objection is made. Any 
written protest shall be filed with the Clerk of the Board on or before the time set for the 
hearing. The District may waive any irregularities in the form or content of any written notice 
and at the hearing may correct minor defects in the proceedings. Written protests may be 
withdrawn, in writing, at any time before the conclusion of the hearing. The resolution, 
agreement and supporting documents will be included with the meeting agenda for the  
August 12, 2019 regular meeting of the Board of Directors. 
 
For information regarding this project, please contact Jon Money, Senior Civil Engineer, El 
Dorado Irrigation District, 2890 Mosquito Road, Placerville, CA 95667, jmoney@eid.org or 
530.642.4090.  
 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act and California law, it is the policy of the El Dorado 
Irrigation District to offer its public programs, services and meetings in a manner that is readily accessible to 
everyone, including individuals with disabilities. If you are a person with a disability and require information 
or materials in an appropriate alternative format; or if you require any other accommodation, please contact 
the ADA Coordinator at the number or address below at least 72 hours prior to the meeting or when you 
desire to receive services. Advance notification within this guideline will enable the District to make 
reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility. The District ADA Coordinator can be reached at: Phone: 
(530) 642-4045; e-mail: adacoordinator@eid.org 
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